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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
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May 16, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DG 22-045; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Winter 2022-2023 and Summer 2023 Cost of Gas 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, and 

pursuant to the May 3, 2023, Procedural Order in this docket that posed two record requests 

for the Company to answer, attached please find a response to Record Request 1.  

Record Request 2, which asked for explanations and supporting schedules for the 

under collections included in the updated summer 2023 rates, requires additional research 

and analysis in order to provide the Commission with a comprehensive response, which work 

could not be completed by the May 15 deadline.  The Company is working diligently on 

Record Request 2 and will provide a response on, or before, Wednesday May 17..  

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Attachments 

Cc: Service List 
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